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May 16, 2016
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We're writing you today to give you a quick update about the status of the online bus registration. We are continuing to work through some of the glitches with our vendor, who assures us they will have the issues solved soon. We anticipate the registration window to open next week.

Reminder - New for the 2016/17 school year:
-  Register and pay online! Credit card and online e-cheque options

-  Fare increase of $50 per rider

-  Outstanding fees must be paid before registering for the next school year. If you have outstanding fees and register online, your registration will be cancelled. 

Fees:
-  One student rider                            $225

-  Two student riders                          $450

-  Three student riders                       $550

-  Four or more student riders           $650

The maximum amount a family will pay is $650 if they have four or more children using District transportation.
This year's schedules will remain largely the same depending on the upcoming registration and needs of the riders. Thank you again for your patience and understanding. Please visit the Transportation page on our website for details about fees, schedules and frequently asked questions.
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at info@sd62.bc.ca.

Have a great weekend and enjoy the weather!

Sincerely, 

Sooke School District 62
